
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Wednesday 12th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE:   YEAR 3 SWIMMING 

I am writing in connection with the swimming lessons we will be providing to Year 3 straight after half 

term. 

Every Tuesday afternoon Robin class will swim, Heron class will swim on Thursday mornings. 

We will travel to Hoo swimming pool using our school minibuses.    Pupils will need to bring 

swimming costume, a towel, goggles (if they use them) and a swimming hat each week. 

There is no charge for the lessons, however we have put on each child’s Eduspot a voluntary donation 

which will help with the cost of the transport including fuel for the minibuses.  If you are able to 

contribute any amount towards these ever increasing costs we would be very grateful.   All children 

will attend swimming lessons. 

Please note that adults from school will travel and support the children but we also employ qualified 

swimming instructors at the pool to teach. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher in the first instance.   Thank you  

 

Yours sincerely,   

     
Mrs V Baldwin 
Head Teacher 


